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NOTIFICATION 

 

  In compliance with the order issued by the State Government vide Higher Education 

Department’s Notification No. 08-Pr.Secy-HED/2020 dated 16.04.2020 and in continuation 

of earlier University Notification No. VC/BCKV/66/374 dated 23.03.2020, it is being 

notified for information of all concerned that all the Faculties, Departments, Colleges, 

Directorates, Research Stations and Sub-Stations, KVKs, as well as the Administrative 

Sections of the Viswavidyalaya shall remain closed up to June 10, 2020 in public interest, 

in pursuance to the guidelines issued by the State Government for combating the spread of 

Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19).  

However, emergency services, including important administrative services, shall 

continue to function as per local need, and as and when so felt necessary.  Small vehicles 

will be provided to the employees for their to and fro journey, who will be required to 

attend office during this lockdown period for the purpose of transacting important official 

business.  Common Service Section will coordinate vehicular movement for Officers and 

other members of staff during this lock down period.  Employees who will be required to 

attend office during this lockdown period will be required to follow all safety and security 

norms against COVID-19, including compulsory wearing of mask, sanitization, social and 

physical distancing, and hygiene norms. 

Student hostels will also remain closed till June 10, 2020.  However, adequate 

arrangements in respect of the foreign students staying in the hostels are to be made by the 

concerned University authority, as per medical protocol.  No visitor will be allowed to visit 

the student hostels during this lockdown period, without prior approval of the Vice-

Chancellor. 

 All are requested to follow the University website (www.bckv.edu.in) for further 

update in this regard.  
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